
Draft Ipswich Planning Scheme 2019  Statement of Proposals 
 
 

175 
 

 

4 WHERE TO FROM HERE? 

4.1 How do I make a submission? 

This Statement of Proposals including the draft strategic framework, is available for public viewing 
and comment from Monday 27 May 2019 until Friday 28 June 2019. Members of the community and 
other stakeholders are encouraged to make a submission during this consultation period. 
 
Written submissions can be sent to council via email strategic@ipswich.qld.gov.au or posted to 
Ipswich City Council, PO Box 191, Ipswich QLD 4305, as well as by using the consultation platform 
on council’s website Ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme. If you would like to personally deliver 
your submission, you can do so at the main council administration building. 
 
Please include your name and address, indicate the section of the draft strategic framework, issue or 
land parcel to which the submission relates, and set out the reasons for the submission and 
suggested changes. 
 
All submissions must be formally received by council no later than 4:30pm on Friday 28 June 2019. 
 

4.2 What happens to my submission? 

All submissions will be reviewed and included in a report to be presented to council for consideration. 
Council’s responses to all submissions will be made available for public viewing on council’s website 
Ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme. 
 
Feedback from the community, state agencies and other stakeholders will be used to guide the 
preparation of the final strategic framework and the rest of the planning scheme, including detailed 
zoning and development code components. 
 

4.3 What is still to come? 

The planning scheme is being prepared in accordance with a statutorily approved process. Further 
information about the process can be obtained from Ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme. 
 
Following on from this early consultation on this Statement of Proposals including the draft strategic 
framework, a full draft planning scheme will be prepared and submitted to the state government for 
formal consideration (‘state interest review’). They will ensure that it appropriately incorporates the 
state interests set out in the State Planning Policy as well as the outcomes of the South East 
Queensland Regional Plan 2017 (ShapingSEQ). 
 
Subject to the state government’s approval following the state interest review, the entire draft planning 
scheme will be placed on statutory public display and open to additional submissions from the 
community and stakeholders. 
 
Further information about the progress of the new planning scheme through the preparation 
processes will published on council’s website periodically Ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme or 
you can sign up to council’s eAlert service to receive further information. Updates will also be 
available via Ipswichfirst.com.au. 

mailto:strategic@ipswich.qld.gov.au
http://www.ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme
http://www.ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme
http://www.ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme
http://www.ipswich.qld.gov.au/newplanningscheme
https://www.ipswichplanning.com.au/sign-up-for-e-alert
http://www.ipswichfirst.com.au/

